
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: geoff@etechenv.com; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: PDawson@EnerVest.net; WPilkington@EnerVest.net; brian@etechenv.com
Subject: RE: 5.31.17 Revised Enervest Jack B-30 #2 1RP-4564 Corrective Action Plan and backfill request
Date: Friday, June 16, 2017 3:52:00 PM
Attachments: approved_5.31.17 Revised Enervest Jack B-30 #2 1RP-4564 CAP.pdf

Mr. Leking:

NMOCD approves of the corrective actions and remediation process as written in the corrective action plan for 1RP-
4564. Approval is given for backfilling. Please see the attachment for your records.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

-----Original Message-----
From: geoff@etechenv.com [mailto:geoff@etechenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:51 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: PDawson@EnerVest.net; WPilkington@EnerVest.net; brian@etechenv.com; geoff@etechenv.com
Subject: 5.31.17 Revised Enervest Jack B-30 #2 1RP-4564 Corrective Action Plan and backfill request

Olivia and Shelly

On the behalf of Enervest Operating, Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc. is pleased to submit the above
referenced document for your review.  The following revisions are included in this document:

1)      Background – Text has been added describing the most recent field
activities and an interpretation of the analytical results.
2)      Table 2 – The analytical results from the most recent sampling events
have been added.
3)      Depth and Method of Remediation – Table 3 – The table has been revised
per the most recent field activities.
4)      Attachment B – Annotated Aerial Imagery – A map has been added
displaying the most recent sampling locations and a polygon outlining the most recent excavation(s) completed on
May 12, 2017 with excavation depths denoted.
5)      Attachment D – Photo Log – Photo documentation of the most recent field
activities has been added.
9)      Attachment F – Analytical Results – The analytical results for the most
recently collected soil samples have been added.

Once you have reviewed the document and if approved, Enervest requests that they be allowed to backfill the
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excavation(s), reseed the pasture, and rebuild the tank battery including the emplacement of the plastic liner.

I look forward to your response.  Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you.

Geoff Leking

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228
Midland, Texas 79711
Office: (432)563-2200 ext. 212
Fax: (432)563-2213

CONFIDENTIAL
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the
individual(s) named above.  It contains confidential and/or propriety information.  If you are not the intended
recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains.  Please immediately notify the
sender by return mail and delete it.


